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Dear Legislators:

As a member of the Gold Wing Road Riders Association, an

organization that encourages rider education and safe riding, I

would like to express an opinion. I feel that it is important for
you to pass legislation that would close loopholes in the "M"
endorsement on drivers licenses. At this tiffie, it is too easy to
not have the endorsement and still ride a motorcycle on the
streets and roads of Kansas. Closing these loopholes should

encourage motorcycle riders to attend rider education schools

as the easiest way to get the rrMrr endorsement. The more
education motorcycle riders have, the safer the riders become.

With safer riders, we should see the accident statistics
decrease. This would help us all.

Thank You
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-""Steve A Bockhaus - Motorist Awareness coordinator

Gold wing Road Riders Association - Kansas District


